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Our Oregon Government has NOT kept our forests healthy for TOO many years now. 

What you propose to do would make it worse. We used to have healthy forests 40 

years ago when we did common sense logging, thinning, and replanting. I helped 

with some of that. We need common sense logging and thinning again. NOT for our 

State Forestry to massacre our forests. We have lost more forests and wildlife with 

these fires because of reckless forest plans. Please use common sense and do what 

is right for our forests, not the State foresters' pockets.  


